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On Friday 5 March we had fun celebrating Care Assistant Sophie’s 30th birthday here at Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Sophie celebrated her special day with friends and our residents at Woodstock and received flowers, cards and a lovely necklace

from our staff team.
Everyone sang ‘happy birthday' to Sophie and she was presented with a beautiful birthday cake.

Happy 30th birthday Sophie, we're so glad you had fun!
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